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You are the Heart of our Business

ATLANTA CLIENT APPRECIATION EVENT

Event

2.16.16 

You are the Heart of our Business – Client Appreciation Event 

Thank you for your continued loyalty and support. We would like to show you our appreciation by

inviting you to an evening of food, fun and festivities for our favorite clients. 

 

Join us for drinks, a fajita buffet, party favors, gift raffles, and fellowship.  

 

Date and Time 

Tuesday, February 16 

6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 

 

Location: 

Zocalo Mexican Kitchen & Cantina 

187 10th St NE  

Atlanta, GA 30309 

*Complimentary valet available. 

 

If you have questions, please contact Stacey McReynolds at (404) 240-4280 or

smcreynolds@fisherphillips.com.
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